
‭Sharon Williams, Ed.D.‬
‭Superintendent of Schools‬

‭To:‬ ‭RIMSD 41 Board of Education‬
‭From:‬ ‭Dr. Sharon Williams‬

‭Cabinet Champion: Nicole Berry, Director of Early Childhood Programs‬
‭Date:‬ ‭December 10, 2024‬
‭Re:‬ ‭Head Start Preschool Program Self-Assessment‬‭– 2024/2025 Program Year‬

‭Constant‬ ‭quality‬‭improvement‬‭is‬‭a‬‭crucial‬‭component‬‭of‬‭the‬‭Head‬‭Start‬‭Preschool‬‭Program.‬‭A‬
‭yearly‬ ‭program-wide‬ ‭Self-Assessment‬ ‭guarantees‬ ‭our‬ ‭agency‬ ‭is‬ ‭meeting‬ ‭Head‬ ‭Start‬
‭Performance‬‭Standards‬‭and‬‭moving‬‭towards‬‭program‬‭excellence‬‭for‬‭serving‬‭preschool‬‭children‬
‭and their families in Rock Island and Milan. ‬

‭It‬‭is‬‭recommended‬‭the‬‭Board‬‭of‬‭Education‬‭approve‬‭the‬‭attached‬‭Head‬‭Start‬‭Preschool‬‭Program‬
‭Self-Assessment for the 2024/2025 PY.‬

‭Investment Period: N/A‬
‭Total Investment:  N/A‬
‭Funding Source: N/A‬
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